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The WFTU participated at the congress of the CGT des
Bouches du Rhône à Martigues

Nazionale, 20/10/2022

The WFTU participated at the congress of the CGT des Bouches du Rhône à Martigues in

France, represented by comrade Cinzia della Porta, member of the WFTU Secretariat from

USB Italy. Comrade Cinzia took the floor of the congress and addressed the 600 delegates,

trade unionists on October 20th, 2022.

Read the whole intervention:
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